commentletters

From: Lisa W <mommylisa@surewest.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 5:25 PM

To: commentletters

Subject: "2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)."

1-27-16 SWRCB Clerk

State Water Board:

PLEASE WAIT!!! It is much too early to know the water situation for the year. I understand we will still be in a water deficit, but frankly, I don't think you will have the public's support just yet because the public is optimistic this is a good year. Once the severity is known, it is much easier to make a plan with ACTUAL precipitation and snow pack numbers. At that point, you can round up public commitment with a realistic budget. Drastic cuts at this point will make you sound like Henny Penny ("The sky is falling!!!). Patience will serve you well.

Thank you for your consideration!

Lísa Wong 916-847-7788